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ENID is a much neater long term solution from 
overall system architecture point of view

Gateway module allows faster and flexible 
broadband deployment, without relying on 
upgrading the existing NID

However, since Gateway is a retail product, 
this configuration would handicap WAN 
connection operators from participating in the 
SOHO market
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ENID is a much neater long term solution from 
overall system architecture point of view

Gateway module allows faster and flexible 
broadband deployment, without relying on 
upgrading the existing NID

However, since Gateway is a retail product, 
this configuration would handicap WAN 
connection operators from participating in the 
SOHO market
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ENID is a much neater long term solution from 
overall system architecture point of view

Gateway module allows faster and flexible 
broadband deployment, without relying on 
upgrading the existing NID

However, since Gateway is a retail product, 
this configuration would handicap WAN 
connection operators from participating in the 
SOHO market
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ENID is a much neater long term solution from 
overall system architecture point of view

Gateway module allows faster and flexible 
broadband deployment, without relying on 
upgrading the existing NID

However, since Gateway is a retail product, 
this configuration would handicap WAN 
connection operators from participating in the 
SOHO market


